
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the Autumn Fairfield Newsletter! 

We have been up to lots of activities since last 

season. Here is a quick insight to what we 

have done over the past few months! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy birthday! We hope you loved 

your presents, and had a great day 

at Fairfield! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We went on a nice long walk 

around Martley. Good thing the 

weather was nice! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We went to Shell Island for the day! 

We had a nice walk on the beach, 

and had some great food out! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We were all invited to 

a birthday party at 

Winslow! We had 

pork baps, and all had 

a dance to the music. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We picked our own 

pumpkins for Halloween 

this year. We had a great 

day out, and later went 

home to carve them into 

spooky faces! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We had a great time at the British Ironworks 

Centre. We went to a walk around the centre, 

watched a woodwork display, and had a nice 

lunch! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We went to ‘All 

Things Wild’ today! 

We petted animals, 

and went around 

lots of educational 

displays. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This year for 

fireworks night, we 

went to a display at 

Winslow! We 

watched fireworks, 

had a big bonfire, 

and enjoyed tasty 

burgers. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have had loads of Christmas activities 

this month! We have decorated the house, 

had a meal out at Winslow Court, been to 

Christmas plays and panto’s, and even a train 

ride!  

Everyone enjoyed their time and wish you all 

a merry Christmas! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We went out to 

Hereford to watch 

the lights go up! 

There was a great 

show, and we had 

some nice food and 

drink to keep us 

warm. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you have enjoyed this seasons 

newsletter. We have lots planned for the 

next coming months, and look forward to 

seeing you all soon! 


